
Please pass on to the House Committee on Redistricting that as long-time voters my husband and I 
vigorously object to the Redistricting of Wyandotte County and Douglas County with the obvious 
purpose of diluting the count of Democrats and replacing their representatives in those areas. 
 
Donna and Rex Martin 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


